
INSTRUCTIONS FOR PATIENTS 
RECEIVING OSSEOINTEGRATED IMPLANTS 

 
It is essential for the early healing process of dental implants that the following directions 
are observed during the first two weeks after your operation. 
 
1. When leaving our office, you may be biting down on gauze packs.  Please bite down 

on the gauze for one hour.  Change this gauze every hour up to a total of four hours 
or until the bleeding stops.  Be sure to place the gauze pack directly over the surgical 
area. 

 
2. Apply ice externally to the surgical site immediately after surgery.  Leave an ice bag 

on for twenty minutes and off for ten minutes until bedtime tonight.  You may use ice 
bags or plastic bags of frozen vegetables. 

 
3. Your diet after the surgery will depend upon the size of the area operated on and 

your comfort level.  Consume liquid or pureed foods for the first two to five days, or 
as instructed by this office.  You should slowly progress to a soft, regular diet during 
the second week.  Avoid any chewing on the surgical site during this two-week 
period. 

 
4. Removable partial dentures should not be worn after the surgery unless Dr. 

Riccoboni or your restorative dentist has made adjustment.  If your partial denture 
has not been inserted after surgery, you should not replace it until you speak with 
our office.  Inserting the removable partial denture too early may jeopardize the 
success of the implant(s) during this healing period.  Your restorative dentist will 
make adjustments.  If you are wearing a temporary fixed bridge that it fully 
supported by your natural teeth, this may be cemented back in place after implant 
surgery. 

 
5. Please be aware that excessive smoking and/or alcohol use may adversely affect the 

short and long term success of the implant(s). 
 
6. After the first day, you should rinse carefully with salt water after each meal. (One 

teaspoon of table salt mixed with 8-12 oz of lukewarm water).  Excessive swishing in 
the surgical site should be avoided. 

 
7. Avoid using commercial mouth rinses and breath sprays unless Dr. Riccoboni 

specifically prescribes them. 
 
8. If possible, an elevated head rest (an extra pillow) should be used during the first two 

nights. 
 
9. If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to ask any of our staff 

members. 
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